LEGAL NOTICE

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF ROSLYN

Notice of Completion of Annual Assessment Roll

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 1410 of the Real Property Tax Law of the State of New York, that the Assessment Roll for the Incorporated Village of Roslyn, New York, for the 2023/2024 fiscal year, has been completed and will be duly filed in the Office of the Village Clerk-Treasurer, at the Village Hall, 1200 Old Northern Boulevard, Roslyn, New York 11576, as of April 1, 2023, where the same will remain open to public inspection for fifteen (15) days thereafter during the normal business hours of 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on weekdays.
By Order of the Board of Trustees

Annemarie Stutzmann
Village Clerk-Treasurer

March 22, 2023
